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Carol DeSoto

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 7:48 PM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* School Allocation Policy Changes Public Comments
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attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

School Allocation Policy Changes Public Comments 

Submission #:  635095  

IP Address:  174.244.245.126  

Submission Date: 11/11/2020 7:47  

Survey Time:  12 minutes, 48 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 

Mandy Walters  

Address 

6345 long field place 

HughesvilleMd20637 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 

Against Topic 

Comment 

Additional growth in this county should not move forward. The roads overflow with vehicles, schools are over crowded and more 

homes will put further strains. Our teachers and children should have manageable class sizes so our students can prosper. That 

would be 20-22 students in a school room not a trailer due to overcrowding. Crime is getting out of control. These things need to be 

addressed before more growth. Back in 2004 I had to jump through so many hoops to get a building permit to build one house on 

average but they were given freely to large neighborhoods on billingsly road. That is still happening and is ridiculous. Work on 

investing in unused spaces instead of building new. Also invest in things like internet throughout the county. I recently looked into 

getting Comcast to come to my house and my share was $11,000. That is not in a price range for anyone especially now. SLOW THE 

GROWTH! There is no reason for the growth except financial gain for some without caring about others.  

Upload File(s) 



2

Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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